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Doctor Notes for Trip

Dear Parent(s) of v ,

This letter requests your provision of doctor’s note on the suitability of your child to take part in the
4-day study tour to Chengdu China from 7 to 10 January 2025 (“tour”) which involve significantly colder

weather in the Chengdu Sichuan region and outdoor activities.

From the previous study trips and school activities, your child was observed of concerning health signs

“of ‘ . The doctor’s note you provide is a prerequisite document

necessary to enroll your child to this tour and would be released to the local medical personnel in the mainland
for treatment when needed. In this doctor’s note, information on the following should be included:

e Indication of whether your child is physically suitable for the tour;

e Medication(s) currently in use;

¢ Allergic reactions to particular medication(s);

¢ Medication(s) to be brought along for emel;gencies;

e Issues to be noted by the local medical personnel in the mainland during treatment; and

¢ Other information requiring attention.

During the tour, photography and video recording will be undertaken and students may be instructed to
temporarily remove facemasks. Photos and videos from the tour will be used by the school and the
Government for non-commercial purpose without payment to any person. Your permission of your child to

take part in the tour indicate agreement on the aforementioned arrangements and requests.

Student safety is paramount to provide effective learning experience for your child and all other students.
To meet with booking payment timelines by the travel agency for arrangements of all students,

please provide the aforesaid doctor’s note to the class teacher on or before 13 December 2024

and late submission will incur your child’s tour enrollment eligibility forfeited. If you have

questions related to the tour, please contact Ms CHUENG Sin at 2386 8049 during school hours.

S,

(CHUI Sau-man)

Headmistress



